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April 22, 2015 

 
Dear colleague, 

 
Kindly please find below comment from JICA (Japan International Cooperation Agency). 
                                       
*********************************************** 
In Mozambique flood control measures have not been developed well. Some of JICA projects 
regarding irrigated rice farming in Mozambique received flood damage. As a result, directions of 
the projects could not help being modified. In determining optimal locations for water reservoirs 
and catchments, it is highly recommended to comprehend past flood records and flood control 
measures around the sites. 
*********************************************** 
 
Thank you for your kind attention. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Taro Kimura, MOF Japan 

 


